

MALLS MIRE TORYGLEN



GENERAL WORKS UPDATE

The construction of the pump track including blacktop, embankments topsoiling & grass seeding is nearing completion with further seeding and lining works required once it has settled.

We are continuing to lay & point setts and slabs at the Polmadie Road entrance. Formation of play tunnel mounds & artificial grass mounds are ongoing with some wooden play equipment now starting to be installed.



We have been preparing and digging out tree pits recently with 27 new trees planted in the Toryglen Park area so far.

Pathworks are ongoing with all main paths at the Toryglen Park side now set out and being worked on in terms of sub base and edging.

HEALTH & SAFETY NOTICE

It is for everyone's safety and best interest not to allow or turn a blind eye to children accessing the site when it is not permitted and using equipment which is not yet safe or which will be easily damaged until ready. We know how keen the children are to play in the new park however health and safety is paramount whilst works are ongoing.

We appreciate your cooperation with this matter.



URBAN ROOTS UPDATE

The response to our 'Adopt a Plot' scheme for Polmadie Plots Community Garden has been fantastic and we are really looking forward to welcoming people from the local community to the garden next month.

Some growers are returning for a second growing season but many will be growing for the first time, so our gardeners will be on hand to offer advice. A number of community groups and health groups are also taking on beds at the garden and we'll be running our regular volunteer sessions too.





BIODIVERSITY RECORDING

Part of the management of Malls Mire Community Woodland involves measuring biodiversity by recording the different species found on site, including butterflies, birds and wildflowers. The current Malls Mire works will further improve habitats across the area and this means more opportunities to record biodiversity!

If you would be interested in getting involved in biodiversity recording as a volunteer please email Gemma Jennings on gemma@urbanroots.org.uk

Follow us on social media:



/clydegateway @mallsmire



@clydegateway
/mallsmire

Contact Us:

gatewayenquiries@clydegateway.com

Dougie Cameron - 07785451144











